
Thank you for your support and continued 
commitment to the Elementary School Milk Program.

In appreciation for your time and dedication to 
providing milk to the students of your school, a 

donation has been made on your behalf to 
Dairy Farmers of Ontario’s 

Powdered Milk Donation Program in support of the 
Ontario Association of Food Banks.


